
Dear Parents,  

Today we say farewell to the 2019-20 school year, during which we have been reminded 
that we are ‘all in this together’ as partners who want the best for your children. Thank you 
for your support.    

There are two Dyatmika publications attached to this email. Firstly, the 2019-20 Annual 
Report contains information about Dyatmika’s ethos, governance and leadership, 
educational excellence, progress made towards the school’s strategic plan and school 
finances.  

The second document looks forward to when our campus can reopen.  Dyatmika’s COVID-
19 Campus Based Learning protocols present the school’s plans for health and safety and 
educational programmes. We will add internal Standard Operating Procedures that will 
guide school staff.    

At the moment, the Government has not yet given permission for school campuses to 
reopen but they have shown positive interest in our plans. We will tell you when we know 
more.  

My hope is that we can all find some relaxation and joy during the break! 

Warm wishes, 

Ibu Julie  

 

 

 


